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The Academy is located in a densely packed residential neighborhood. The high school playing fields are
nearby and they, along with the Academy, generate a great deal of traffic. Please follow these rules to
help the Academy stay on good terms with our neighbors AND FOR THE SAFETY OF ALL THE
CHILDREN!

1. Academy traffic must travel ONE WAY on Bishop Quarter Lane — entering on the east side of the U shaped
drive by turning RIGHT as you drive west. Please do not turn left from North Blvd as you travel east. For the
safety of all, traffic should never move on the drive at more than 5 miles per hour.

2. If you are picking up your student, you may join the carpool lane on the east side of our drive - this lane is
intended to be slow moving at all times. Please DO NOT COME EARLY and just sit in the driveway and
NEVER leave your car unattended in that lane. Most students need a few minutes to get their belongings or
change clothes after class; if you come early, you will not get your student earlier. You must stay in the east
lane of the Bishop Quarter Lane until you see your student on the Academy steps. Please be aware that if a
group of students exits the building at the same time, chances are the student of the person in front of you in line
is also out and they will be moving forward to collect their student, so there will be no need for you to pull out
of the east lane. If, however, the car in front of you does not move with the other cars, when there is room to
go around the curve and pull up to the pole, you may move out of the east lane and go forward to get your
student. You must not stop in front of the neighbors’ drives while in the west lane. Please yield right of way
to any neighbor attempting to pull in or out of his/her drive.

3. If you are dropping off your student, coming 10 — 15 minutes before class starts to allow time for the student
to change clothes is a good plan. You may travel in the west lane of the drive, but you must be very careful to
pull up all the way to the pole and your student should be quickly ready to exit the car. This is not a good time
for discussions. When our traffic piles up, blocking the whole driveway, our neighbors become very upset with
the congested drive, especially if they need access to their driveways.

4. When walking your child to and from the Academy, please use the sidewalk! Do not walk in the middle of
the driveway and never walk across the neighbors’ driveways or through their private courtyard.

5. PLEASE DROP OFF OLDER DANCERS OUT ON LAKE STREET TO WALK INTO THE
ACADEMY.

6. Never enter into or park in the U-shaped drive to the north of our building off of Lake Street. This is
private property, and although the neighbors are gracious about having our students walk from Lake
Street, they have a very active towing service for non-resident cars. You will be towed!

7. PARKING next to the Academy building or in front of the Academy garages is reserved for STAFF ONLY.
Please do not park even for “just a minute” — park only on Lake Street, East Avenue or in the METERED
slots on North Blvd. Please do not pull into the townhome driveways at any time.

8. To accommodate our Preschool A.R.T.S. parents, we have Academy staff available to greet and dismiss
children whose parents choose to use our carpool system during preschool hours.

9. Failure to comply with these regulations may result in your student’s dismissal from the Academy. The
rules apply to everyone, and keeping a good relationship with our neighbors is important to the
Academy!



